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Introduction: 

The Department of Food Engineering and Technology (FET) at Sant Longowal Institute of 

Engineering and Technology (SLIET), Longowal, has experienced a remarkable growth in 

admissions to its M.Tech program in Food Engineering and Technology. This growth can be 

attributed to the department's commitment to research excellence, evident in its prolific 

publication record in reputed journals and the successful grant of patents. 

Research Excellence and Reputation: 

The FET Department at SLIET has carved a place for itself in the field of food engineering 

research. With an emphasis on cutting-edge research projects, the faculty members have 

consistently produced high-quality work that addresses contemporary challenges in the food 

industry. The department's dedication to innovative research solutions has established its 

reputation as a leading contributor to advancements in food engineering and technology. 

Publications in Reputed Journals: 

The FET Department's faculty members have made substantial contributions to the field 

through their publications in esteemed journals. These publications span a wide spectrum of 

topics, including food processing, preservation techniques, quality assurance, and sustainable 

                          

                                                 

    
    

    
    

    
    

    

    

 

 

  

  

  

  

         
        

  
 

  
  

  
  

  



practices. The department's presence in respected journals not only highlights its expertise but 

also serves as a beacon for prospective students seeking an academic environment that values 

research and intellectual growth. 

Patents as a Measure of Innovation: 

A key indicator of the department's research excellence is its success in obtaining patents for 

innovative solutions. The FET Department's faculty members have displayed a strong 

commitment to translating their research into practical applications. The grant of patents 

demonstrates the department's capability to address real-world challenges and contribute to the 

development of the food industry. 

Conclusion: 

The Department of Food Engineering and Technology at SLIET, Longowal, has witnessed a 

significant increase in admissions to its M.Tech program due to its unwavering commitment to 

research excellence. The department's remarkable publication record in respected journals and 

its success in obtaining patents showcase its dedication to advancing knowledge and addressing 

real-world challenges in the food industry. As the department continues to drive innovation and 

research in food engineering, it not only strengthens its own reputation but also contributes to 

the growth and development of the broader field. 

 

 

 

 

 


